
 
 
 
 

 
Davy Group confirms Byrne appointed as CEO 

 
Davy is pleased to confirm the appointment of Bernard Byrne as Chief Executive Officer of Davy 
Group with immediate effect.   
 
His appointment follows regulatory approval by the Central Bank of Ireland. Mr Byrne was appointed 
Interim CEO in March 2021, having joined Davy as Head of Capital Markets and Deputy CEO in May 
2019. 
 
The Davy sales and related regulatory approval processes are ongoing and remain on schedule for 
anticipated completion in H1 2022. 
 
Ends  Friday, 18th February 2022 
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Pat Walsh 
Murray Group 
T: +353 (0)1 4980 300 / +353 (0)87 2269 345 
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http://www.davy.ie/

